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 Tel: 0114 255 8522 From The Executive Officer  

Mrs Ann Brown    E: ann.brown@simeons.org.uk 
6 Angerford Avenue          
Sheffield, S8 9BG                   
 
 
 

Incumbent of the Church of the Good Shepherd, Crookhorn 
 
Thank you for considering the post of Vicar of COGs in the Diocese of Portsmouth 
   
You may value an informal conversation about this vacancy with our Trustee, John Risdon.  You 
can contact him on 01452 372702 or via john.risdon@simeons.org.uk.     
 
You may also wish to contact the Archdeacon of Portsmouth, the Ven Joanne Grenfell.  You can 
contact her via joanne.grenfell@portsmouth.anglican.org  
 

I contact all applicants after short listing.  The visit and interviews are on Tuesday 30 April – 
Wednesday 1 May.  The usual pattern is on the first day candidates will see the church, the parish 
and house as well as meeting key people. Spouses of married candidates will of course be very 
welcome to accompany them.  The formal interview will take place the following day.  Travel 
expenses will be paid and overnight accommodation arranged if required.   
 
References are asked for after short listing and after I have been in touch with candidates. 
    
Do be in touch if I can be of further help. 
 
 
Mrs Ann Brown 
 


